
Town of Norridgewock 

TIF Advisory Committee Minutes 

June 16, 2020 

Chair John Malek called the meeting to order at 4:01 PM through Zoom, pursuant to 1 

M.R.S.A. §403-A. Committee members Brandi Ireland, Jessie Everett, Ruth Keister, Drew Ketterer, 

and Sallie Wilder, John Malek, Becky Ketchum were present. Also, in attendance for all or parts 

of the meeting was Town Manager Richard LaBelle.  

Drew made a motion to adopt the minutes from last meeting; seconded by Sallie; all 

were in favor. 

We discussed purchasing flags for the graduating seniors. Becky asked pricing; they 

came to $2,083.50. The Town has gotten great feedback on the banners. This gave some great 

attention to the work the TIF Committee is doing.  

Richard gave us an update on the façade program. Frederick’s Dar-I-Whip are the closest 

people to be finished with this. They are just installing their signs and they will be done. Hardy’s 

and DW & Sons and having a hard time with suppliers on their façade projects. Ruth asked how 

we will know if they are done with their projects. Richard will keep us updated on their progress 

and check in with them from time to time to keep them moving ahead. We received a new 

façade application for the Quimby Childcare Center, property located at 29 Waterville Rd. We 

will be discussing next meeting.  

John emailed us all about another historical sign. He wants to work on getting another 

panel for downtown, where it will be more visible. Becky will talk to DOT about how much this 

will cost. Richard will also look into how much State Historical Marker Signs are. 

The next meeting is scheduled for Tuesday, July 21, 2020, at 4:00 PM. 

John Malek made a motion to adjourn at  4:48PM. 

 

       Respectfully Submitted, 

 

       Jessie Everett 

       Secretary, TIF Committee  

APPROVED 
07/21/2020 


